
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: August 2019 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
The Building 
The maintenance crew and Irma and Jesus have the building looking sharp and ready for 
our staff and students. The new carpet and paint have really dressed up the school. We 
appreciate them so much. 
 
Staff PD 
On August 14th the HMS staff will spend the day on PBIS training and finishing our book 
study team presentations on Fostering Resilient learners. This book has been great for the 
HMS staff and compliments our PBIS vision nicely.  
 
Open House 
The open house and teacher meet and greet will be August 15th 4:00-8:00 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


